
Dear Kingston Technology, 

I am honored to be one of the recipients of the Kingston 
Technology-Hoag Classic Scholarship. Thanks to your generous 
support, I am the first in my family to attend college.  

Growing up in a single-parent household has not only offered 
financial challenges but has also helped me realize the value  
of a college education.  

I have begun my undergraduate career as a transfer student  
at Cal State Dominguez Hills. My academic plan is to complete 
a major in clinical science, which I plan to use as a laboratory 
scientist at Hoag Hospital. CSUDH offers a wonderful program, 
and I consider myself fortunate to be able to attend.  

Lauren  
Claytor
Clerical Coordinator/Telemetry Tech
Advanced Brain & Spine Unit

Upon graduation, I will continue my journey with Hoag Hospital 
and my dream of working in health care. By awarding me  
the Kingston Technology-Hoag Classic Scholarship,  
I will be able to focus on my education and put all my  
energy into succeeding in my classes. Your generosity  
is allowing me to make my goals and dreams  
a reality. So once again, thank you for your  
generous donation and helping me get  
one step closer to my future success.  

Best regards,  
Lauren Claytor

•	 Years at Hoag: 4
•	 Pursuing a bachelor’s in clinical science
•	 �Acquired degree: Associates of Liberal Arts, 

Associates of Natural Science
•	 Scholarship will help her reach her goals
•	 Plans to use her degree to be a laboratory scientist
•	 �Grew up in a single-parent, low economic 

household where the emphasis was to work hard 
and put food on the table

•	 �Wants more than just a job—wants an education  
and career

•	 First in her family to attend college


